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UPDATES: 
T-BONES: ​Although it was a small group we had a great time at the game. It was 
a great opportunity to see a one of a kind sighting. We got to see a skunk come and 
enjoy the game with us. It was great weather and we even won. Thanks to Bev for 
setting this up for us. 
 
NEW BIKE: ​Robert put up the good fight but after working hard to get his Spyder 
to act right (and having to limp home from Iowa) he changed to a Harley. It had 
less than a mile on it when he got it and it’s so much fun he’s already put on 
1000miles and had to get his oil changed. So happy for him to be back to enjoying 
riding more. 
 
UPCOMING: 
COLORADO RIDE: ​We will be touring Colorado from September 20 - 29. We 
will be starting south then head west. At this point there are 10 people. One of our 
stops will be for 3 days. We have high hopes for beautiful color and wonderful 
days. Those of us not going will pray for safety for all 
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COW INSEMINATION: ​Bogie and Mary Rose have heard back from the farmer 
and he will only be able to give us a weeks notice as to when we can go down and 
see the process. Bogie will let Bev know and she’ll send out an email so keep your 
eyes peeled if you are still interested. 
 
COLOR RIDE: ​Details are still in the works for a West Plains Ride October 18 - 
20. We will have the last details at the next meeting. 
 
DINNER RIDES: ​Craig will be leading us to Cracker Barrel 9/19 (the one on 119 
Street if you need to meet us there). At this point, that's the last ride that has a 
leader. If we don’t get a leader for the Saturday ride or the last Wednesday of the 
month we will stop weekly rides for the year. Beginning in October we will be 
going to meet and greets (2nd and 4th Wednesdays monthly we meet at ​6:30​). The 
second week will be our usual meeting and Bev will pick a restaurant out of the 
bucket (always time to add to the bucket next meeting) for the 4th wednesday. 
 
FRIENDSGIVNG: ​We will have our annual Friendsgiving Saturday November 
16 at Patti and Craig’s house (7010 Caenen Ave. Shawnee 66216). You can come 
as early as 3 and the meal will be at 4. The cost is $5 per person for turkey, mashed 
potatoes, green beans, cranberry sauce, rolls, fruit pie, pecan pie, pumpkin pie, 
coffee and tea (feel free to bring anything else you’d like to drink). It is our hope 
you can stay for games afterwards (you can bring some if you’d like). We will start 
taking names at our next meeting. While “reservations” aren’t mandatory we just 
want a tentative head count to be sure the turkey is big enough (however if you 
find yourself available that day and didn’t let us know you can still come). It’s all 
about friendship. 
 
50/50:​ Cheryl won $25 this month 
 


